
Walkable Neighborhood
The proposed project would construct 750 linear feet of 5-foot sidewalk and drainage improvements on the west side of 
Oak Street between Main Street and 3934 Oak Street (just south of 2nd Street). 

An Evolving Corridor
In recent years the City has experienced significant redevelopment on Oak Street, with the completion of Mount 
Vineyard Flats and the anticipated completion of Boulevard VI at the site of the former Paul VI school. In addition, the 
city is currently considering redevelopment plans for both the Breezeway Motel and the American Legion Post 177 sites. 
All of the projects have frontage on Oak Street. 

This project was recommended and adopted in the Two Year Transportation Program since this project meets all of the 
city’s sidewalk criteria including safety needs, demand, resident support, and equity benefits.

Funding
The City plans to submit a Revenue Sharing funding application to the Virginia Department of Transportation for FY 
2027/28 funding. The City is updating and refining preliminary engineering plans developed in 2008. If the City is 
awarded the Revenue Sharing, the funding would become available in FY27. The City will coordinate project features 
with adjacent property owners and the public in preparation for project construction in FY29/30.

Next Steps
City Council will discuss this project Sept. 14 and be asked to endorse the VDOT Revenue Sharing application on Sept. 28. 

For more information about this project, visit fairfaxva.gov/transportationprogram. 
Subscribe to Transportation Projects and News at public.govdelivery.com/accounts/VAFAIRFAX/subscriber/new.
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Oak Street looking south toward Main Street.


